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Our Candidates

Admission qualification:

• Bachelor’s degree in Nursing (3 years and four years

candidates can join)

• Nursing License in a home country

• the academic program is offered in English, so basic

English level is a requirement



RN-NCLEX
(USA Nursing License)

Nurse candidates come to our campus in Poland for two years of Master's

program In Nursing in English (4 semesters). While doing the Master's degree,

we will also prepare the candidates for the RN-NCLEX (USA Nursing License; a

special training fee is applicable). The RN-NCLEX training can be completed

and can pass the USA licensing exam during the 1st year of your Master's

studies. The Master’s Nursing degree curriculum is the USA Integrated

curriculum.

Upon securing the RN-NCLEX license, candidates can apply for USA Jobs and

have the opportunity to work in the USA by the time candidates complete the

Master`s nursing program/studies.

Having a Master’s Degree in Nursing & with the RN-NCLEX license,

candidates can join the Nurse Practitioner licensing program in the USA,

while working. [Nurse Practitioners, see patients in the USA, just like medical

doctors, and enjoy higher income and unique professional opportunities.]



One-month study tour 
to the USA

AMA is also offering a one-month optional study tour program in the

USA for our Master`s students in Poland. After candidates pass the US

nursing license and after the 1st year of studies, qualified candidates can

also apply for jobs in the USA.

Nurses in the USA play a vital role in the healthcare system, providing

patient care, administering medications, educating patients and families,

and collaborating with other healthcare professionals. They work in a

variety of settings, including hospitals, clinics, nursing homes, schools,

and community health centers.



Alternative Professional 
Options in Europe 

The other best options include the possibility

for our master's students to work in Poland

(they can earn up to US$2,500 monthly salary

in Poland) OR candidates can work in other

EU countries including Italy, France, Germany,

Switzerland, the UK, Ireland, and

Scandinavian countries, etc. or any part of the

world.

ERASMUS + 

candidates would be able 
to live and study at one
of the other EU member 
states (AP-approved 
university/faculty of 
nursing) with NO 
additional fee, this 
includes the 
accommodation,
living expenses, local 
transportation, etc., 
under the Erasmus 
program

AMA-AP Campus Masters 
nursing students have the 
opportunity to get paid 
summer training, during 
the summer study break 
period

Such cross-country EU 
training would be an 
exceptional value AMA-AP 
nursing students can 
have and it will help our 
nursing
program graduates 
secure employment and 
paid training 
opportunities after 
studies in the EU 
countries and or 
internationally



Free Language Classes
Starting from the 1st semester of studies, candidates can join

AMA’s optional German, French, and Italian language classes

(candidates can choose up to two language classes), free of

charge. Such EU language training can prepare the candidate to

be “more” qualified to take the paid practical summer training

outside of Poland. Further, it will also help the candidate to

secure employment offers or paid apprenticeships in other EU

countries, after securing the Nursing degree from AP.

Compensation for the Initial Employment. AMA-AP nursing

program qualified graduates could receive between Euro 2,000

and Euro 3,000 per month salary, by taking an employment

contract with AMA partner healthcare facilities in the EU

countries; the initial monthly salary range depends upon the

actual employment facilities and candidates’ communications

skills/level in the local language.
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Tuition Fee for Master`s Program per Year

5,500 EUR

Two year program with 120 ECTS Credits and

candidates complete it with four semesters of study

NCLEX

3,500 – 5,500 EUR

The duration of the program is from 3 to 6 months. It

is possible to move out from Poland after passing the

1st year of Master`s studies and passing the NCLEX

exams

Study Tour

1,500 USD + travel & living expenses, medical 

insurance and related expenses



ERASMUS 
opportunities

Our candidates have the opportunity to study part of the nursing

program (or its practical training) for a period of a minimum of 3

months and a maximum of 2 semesters in one of the other EU

Universities (outside of Poland) with NO additional fee (this includes

accommodation, living expenses, local transportation, etc.)

Germany, France, Italy, Ireland, the Netherlands, Austria,

Belgium, Sweden, Denmark, Finland, Norway, Chez Republic,

and Switzerland.

POLONIA 
UNIVERSITY

32-year-old 
European Union 

university

GRADUATES

2,000
nursing program 

graduates working 
in EU countries and 

worldwide

LICENSED & 
ACCREDITED

https://radon.nauka.go

v.pl/dane/profil/562D2

D8BBB79401A5C2FB

1653AB7E410



Generała Kazimierza 

Pułaskiego 4/6, 42-226

Poland

OUR ADDRESS

www.ama-zsmu.edu.pl

info@ama-zsmu.edu.pl

FOLLOW US

Please Feel Free
To Contact Us
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